

TOWNSHIP OF WEEHAWKEN **NEW JERSEY**

MUNICIPAL BUILDING 400 PARK AVENUE WEEHAWKEN, NEW JERSEY 07086

Weehawken Sewerage Infrastructure Project **PAVING UPDATE**

December 4, 2023

Dear Residents,

This week, temporary pavement will be applied to **Boulevard** East, Highwood Ave, and Hudson Place. This step is essential for preparing our roads for winter and ensuring smooth and safe travel for all residents.

Milling and paving will begin on Wednesday, December 6, 2023, and, weather permitting, be completed by Tuesday, December 12, 2023 (no work on Saturday or Sunday).

During this work, these roads may have temporary closures. Weehawken Police will be present to allow residents in and out of your street or guide you to the detours in place.

There will also be some parking restrictions during the repairs. Please note the no parking signs for dates and times.

Please see the back side of this notice for a general project update.

Thank you,

Mayor

Richard F. Turner

Carmela Silvestri-Ehret First Ward Councilwoman

Third Ward Councilman

Robert J. Sosa Councilman at Large

Second Ward Councilwoman

Rosemary J. Lavagnino

Township Manager

David J. Curtis

Giovanni D. Ahmad